FIRALS

Dear Elliott,

May 14, 2015

I want to thank you for bringing magic to the Friars Club. Our Members had a wonderful time enjoying not just your sleight of hand but also the comedy aspect you brought with it. As you can only imagine, the Friars love a good laugh and you gave them many.

I am so glad you were able to take the time to share your talents with the Friars, your engaging style and wonderful wit won them over-and trust me they are a very tough crowd to win over!

Thank you again for an entertaining change of pace.

Regards,

Michael Caputo

General Manager

